NEWS RELEASE

For Immediate Release April 17, 2007

Laura Secord Elementary Students Support
Niagara Peninsula Children’s Centre

On Wednesday, April 4, 2007, the students of the Grades One and Two classes at
Laura Secord Elementary School decided to make a delicious difference. Students
organized a "Hip-Hoppy Bake Sale" for the "Have A Heart Campaign” in support of the
Niagara Peninsula Children’s Centre. In excess of $314.00 was raised and all the
proceeds were donated to support local children.

Mr. Jim Marino, Executive Director of the Foundation for the NPCC, will be attending a
cheque presentation on Tuesday April 17, 2007 at Laura Secord to accept the donation
on behalf of the Children’s Centre.

“Students chose this charity because our teacher heard the Marathon on the radio and
they wanted to help the children of the community”, explained Sheila Marshall, event
spokesperson. She goes on to say, “ This is the first time we have participated in a
program such as this; it is a donation totaling $324.80 for special equipment and
therapy for children”.
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For more information please contact:

Sheila Marshall, Laura Secord Elementary School
(905) 262-4202
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